 Rush Green Primary School
Dagenham Road
ROMFORD, Essex RM7 0TL

Tele: 020 8270 4940
Email: office.rushgreen@bdcs.org.uk
1
             ‘Strive to Succeed’
‘Education is the most powerful weapon to change the World.’ Nelson Mandela

‘When you know better you do better.’ Maya Angelou


Thursday 1st December 2016
Dear Parents/Carers,

As we head into the busiest time of the year we wanted to let you have a reminder of all upcoming events going on. We look forward to seeing you in the next 2 weeks.

Fri 2nd Dec		6J to Royal Courts of Justice
			5K / 5J Christmas Performance 		2.30pm	KS2 Hall

Mon 5th Dec		2P / 2S Christmas Performance 		9.30 am	KS2 Hall
			2M / 2C Christmas Performance 	2.00 pm	KS2 Hall
			5K to Heathway library 			9.30 am
			5J to Heathway Library			10.15 am
			5MC to Heathway Library		1.15 pm
			Year 6 SATS meeting for parents 	7pm 		KS1 Hall

Tues 6th Dec		1D & 1A Christmas Performance 	9.30 am	KS2 Hall
			1M & 1L Christmas Performance	2.15 pm	KS2 Hall
			5S to Heathway Library			9.30 am	
			3L to Heathway Library			10.15 am
			2S to Heathway Library			1.15 pm
			Y5 Choir to Ebury Court residential Home 	2.00 pm

Wed 7th Dec		RBM & RG Christmas Performance	9.30 am	KS1 Hall
			RE & RT Christmas Performance	2.15 pm	KS1 Hall
2C to Heathway Library			9.30 am
			2M to Heathway Library			10.15 am
			2P to Heathway Library			1.15 pm

Thur 8th Dec		Nursery Christmas Performance AM - 10.45 am PM – 2.15 pm in Nursery	
			5MC / 5S Christmas Performance	9.15 am	KS2 Hall
			3J to Heathway Library			9.30 am
			3E to Heathway Library			10.15 am
			3C to Heathway Library			1.15 pm
			Year 6 to Royal Liberty School to watch performance

Fr 9th Dec		4C & 4J Christmas Performance 	9.30 am	KS1 HallPTO 

			4H & 4P Christmas Performance	2.00 pm	KS1 Hall

Mon 12th Dec	3J & 3E Christmas Performance		9.30 am	KS1 Hall
			3C & 3L Christmas Performance		2.00 pm	KS1 Hall

Tues 13th Dec	Year 5 to Pantomime in Gravesend, Kent
			6H to Royal Courts of Justice
			6A & 6J Christmas Performance		2.30 pm	KS2 Hall

Wed 14th Dec	
			6W & 6H Christmas Performance	2.30 pm	KS2 Hall		
KS2 Christmas Dinner	

Thur 15th Dec	KS1 Christmas Dinner
			Pantomime performers in school for children during day

Fri 16th Dec		Christmas Jumper day - £1 donation to Save the Children
			Class Christmas Parties in afternoon
			Y5 Choir singing carols in playground at end of day.
			LAST DAY OF TERM

Wednesday 4th January 2017 – Children return to school.

Post boxes are now up around school and children are asked to use them to distribute their Christmas cards, there will be a collection made from boxes twice a day by our new post elves! Please ensure the children address the cards with both a name and class on the envelope to make sorting easier.

Could we also ask if you need to speak to your class teacher that you make an appointment to do so, as there have been a  number of issues with teachers being held in the morning while parents speak to them and this is causing disruption to learning for the class. We thank you for your co-operation in this matter. 
[bookmark: _GoBack]
We wish you all a very Merry Christmas and Happy New Year. 

Kind regards

Staff of Rush Green Primary School
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